
To whom it my concern, 

 

While I am not a local resident, I am a citizen of southern Ontario and feel strongly that we need 

to maintain and protect our environmentally sensitive lands.  Unfortunately the present move to 

free up such land and imperil watersheds is a dangerous trend of these times.  I implore you to 

protect our environment, we all have a stake in the environmental health of our province. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Bresnahan 

 


